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AUXILIARY ENTERPRISES CORPORATION
EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE

BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
Minutes of Meeting Held on
January 24, 2019
Present 
Committee Members:

President Matos, Vice President William Keller, Vice President Adam Rockman, Farbod Hadizadeh Moghdam, Aboubaker Hamida
Others:

AVP Jeffrey Rosenstock, AVP Jeanne DeMasters, Nalini Pitrelli, Edward DiSpaltro, Patricia Signore

Meeting called to order at 4:05 p.m. by Farbod Hadizadeh Moghdam
New Business
Jeffrey Rosenstock stated Kupferberg continues to have a cash flow problem.  AEC gave a bridge loan of $220,000 in the Fall and it was repaid.  The New York Department of Cultural Affairs is giving a grant of $280,000 to Kupferberg through the Queens College Foundation.  The first payment of $224,000 won’t be available for up to eight weeks.  Kupferberg’s choices are to request another loan from AEC with the grant as collateral or request a Board Resolution from the Fund for the City of New York.  The interest on the loan would be 1.5%.  Jeff stated they would rather give the interest to AEC.  When asked if this would be happening again, Jeff stated they were working on trying to find a solution to the cash flow problem.  President Matos asked Jeanne if AEC has the money to loan.   Jeanne stated yes and that it would not hurt AEC.  She stated AEC is cash strong.
Motion (William Keller); seconded (Farbod Hadizadeh Moghdam) to approve the bridge loan of $224,000 to be repaid when the grant is received by Queens College Foundation.
Motion unanimously passed and adopted.

Adjournment
Motion (President Matos); seconded (William Keller) to adjourn meeting.

Motion unanimously passed and adopted.

 Meeting adjourned at 4:29 p.m.
Minutes Submitted by:
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